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The United Nations Statistics Division has conducted the Workshop for South 
Asian countries on Collection and Dissemination of Socio-economic Data from 
Population and Housing Censuses, in New Delhi, India, 28-31 May 2012. The 
workshop brought together participants from 8 member countries of South Asian 
Association for Regional Cooperation (SAARC). The purpose of the workshop 
was to present international standards, discuss the use of technological tools and of 
GIS web-based mapping and spatial analysis in the dissemination of census data. 
The workshop also served as a forum for participants to share national practices 
and experiences on these topics. This sub-regional workshop is one of the UNSD 
activities for the Development Account project “Strengthening statistical capacity 
in support of progress towards the Internationally Agreed Development Goals in 
the Countries of the Southern Asian Association for Regional Cooperation”. 
 
For more information: 
http://unstats.un.org/unsd/demographic/meetings/wshops/India/2012/defau
lt.htm  
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